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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 
and become the largest of plants’  

                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 
 

As a C of E school, we are approaching a very 
important time in the Christian calendar. One of 
many ways that we will celebrate Easter this year 
is by holding an art competition, organised by our 
Art Lead Mr Kelly. 

Entries should be no bigger than an A4 piece of 
paper, be able to be hung as part of a display and 
be based on the theme of Easter. The winning 
entries will be displayed in the Welcome Zone. 
Winners will be chosen from each year group. 

Entries will cost £1, payment can be made via 
ParentPay (this will go live on Monday 17th March) 
and should be given to their class teacher with 
their name and year group written on the back, by 
no later than Friday 11th April. All money raised 
will help raise funds for some art supplies, as well 
as raise the profile of art in the school.  
For more information, please speak to Mr Kelly. Good luck! 

Parents’ Evenings—Save the Date 

Apologies once again for any confusion with the booking form for parents’ evening dates. 
The dates remain as Tuesday 18th and Thursday 20th March.  

A reminder that during the week of parents’ evening, the week commencing 17th March, 
there will be no teacher-led clubs (breakfast and after school club will run as normal). We 
will run one more week of clubs the following week; the 8-week spring term clubs will then 
stop on Friday 28th March. 

  

Request for Wrap-Around Care  

Miss Tish is asking for donations of board games for breakfast and after-
school club. If you have any that you can no longer make use of, please drop 
them off at the main office. They should be age-appropriate and complete 
(no broken or missing pieces please). 

 

E-Safety 

Roblox is now the world’s most popular gaming platform, with 40% of players 
below the age of 13. It can be lots of 
fun for children to play, but it is 
important that parents and carers 

understand the risks, including accessing explicit 
or harmful content through its games, alongside 
multiple reported allegations of bullying and 
grooming.  This article with the CEO of Roblox, 
Dave Baszucki, is illuminating: https://
www.bbc.co.uk/news/articles/c5yrjkl7dd6o 

 
Key events this week: 

 

 

 

 

 
Best wishes,  
 

Mrs Smith 
Headteacher

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Aubrey 

Y1: Libby 

Y2: Darcie 

Y3: Bennie 

Y4: Amelie 

Y5: Oscar 

Y6: Jack C 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception:  James 

Y1:  Freddie 

Y2: Rio 

Y3: Isiah 

Y4: Aki 

Y5: Maddie 

Y6: Wilona 

Mon 17th March    N
o teacher-led clubs 

Tues 18th March Parents’ evening 

Wed 19th March Y5 swimming 

Thurs 20th March Parents’ evening 

Fri 21st March  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/articles/c5yrjkl7dd6o
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/articles/c5yrjkl7dd6o
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Planting beanstalks in Reception 

 

Investigating materials in Year 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School Fun         Measuring Mountains using  

        triangulation in Y6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y5’s Science Museum Trip 


